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Polzin Road Bridge Replacement Comment Card
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MSA Professional Service, Inc. in conjunction with the Rock County Public Works Department, the Town of
Janesville, and Wisconsin Department of Transportation are working on plans to replace the Polzin Road
bridge over Marsh Creek, see enclosed project location map. The need for this project is to address the
roadway safety, geometrics, and connectivity of the existing substandard and deteriorated structure over
Marsh Creek. The existing bridge was built in 1937 and is badly deteriorated with unstable foundations. The
bridge is structurally deficient and shows signs of spalls, cracks, corrosion, and sections loss at the girders.

The project will consist of the reconstruction of the Polzin Road bridge to a single span flat slab bridge and
roadway approaches. The horizontal and vertical alignment will be similar to existing. Total project length is
approximately 150 feet. Right-of-way acquisition is not anticipated for the project. The roadway will be closed
during the duration of the project. Construction is scheduled for summer 2021.

Please feel out any comments, concerns or questions about the project on the backside of this postcard and
mail back via prepaid postage. For direct communication, please contact Jaime Kurten listed below. Please
send back project comments no later than May 31, 2020.

Questions? Contact: Jaime Kurten, P.E., Senior Project Engineer
At (608)-242-6619 or JKurten@msa-ps.com
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